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Dear St. Mary's Families, 
 
I hope everyone is joining us on Saturday for the Reverse Raffle.  Much thanks to all the 
committee members for putting in so much time and efforts to make this event happen.  
We have a bunch of wonderful items that will be auctioned off.   
 
Friday will be dress down day for our United Way walk.  Students may wear any school 
appropriate clothing that is comfortable for walking.  If you collected donations for this 
event, please send it in by Friday.  Every student that brings in $10 will receive a United 
Way t-shirt.   
   
Next week we start ISTEP+ test round 2 for grades 3-8.  Please make sure your child 
does not have any appointments scheduled next week.  Every child should eat a good 
breakfast, get plenty of sleep, and arrive to school on time.  Thanks for working with us 
to give the students the best opportunity to succeed. 
 
 
Blessings,  
Mr. Goddard 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates for the Week 

Thursday 4/14 All School Mass- 6th grade 

Friday 4/15 United Way Walk @ 12:15 

Saturday 4/16 Reverse Raffle  
doors open at 5pm 
dinner at 6pm 

Sunday 4/17  

Monday 4/18   

Tuesday 4/19 All School Mass- 7th grade 

Wednesday 4/20  

Ham Wernke – Captain 
Eric Woods 
Dan Gadd 
Jessica Lowman 
Danette Kirchner 
Sandi Kirchner 
Terry Thomas 
Lori Mull 
Christy Mowery 
Jon Leach 

Brandy Taulbee 
Courtney Maschino 
Tonya Lunsford 
Aaron Bales 
Linzi Firsich 
Kevin Vogel 
Chad Ebinger 
Wendy Reitman 
Lindsey Millspaugh 

Bingo Workers for April 14th-TEAM 2   


